
JULY 15, 1986 - continued 

several ttmes about sending the letter fro the change. At our July l meeting, I asked if he had sent the letter 

off and he said that the letter with the map was sent off on Friday which was June 27th. Last week Tallahassee 

was contacted and they said they had not had any correspondence with Calhoun County. '' 

Ch~nnan Richards stated he had mailed the letter but did not mail the map . 

Mr. Alday stated all they needed was a surface so they could get a tractor and trailer out in wet 

conditions. 

Commissioner Hires stated you could have all the permits you wanted, but if you don't have easements you 

still could not proceed. 

The Board discussed the possibility of returning the grant money, modifying the original paving project 

due to DER restrictions and paying for the project out of County Transportation funds. 

Faye Bailey, Weatherization Coordinator, advised the Board that Don O'Bryan was resigning his position as 

carpenter-crew leader effective August 5, 1986, and asked if she should advertise the position. The Board 

advised Mrs. Bailey to advertise for the position. 

The Board adopted the precinct lines pursuant to the law suit , and the Supervisor of Elections has filed 

a legal description of precinct lines and lines are recorded in the Clerk's office as of 6/25/86. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Bailey to make repairs needed to correct work previously done by HUD and 

Weatherization on Susie Jane Beckwith and Elester Fisher's homes. Motion seconed by Peacock. ilirmissioners 

Hires, Wood and Richards voted "no" . Motion failed to carry. 

A "'{~on was- made by ~,, ·ssioner B~-ley, 
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Clerk 
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seconded by Commissioner Peacock and duly carried to adjourn. 

(~~-
r S ffiARDS 

Chairman 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEET!NG 
JULY 17, 1986 

The Board of County Commission met this date in special session with the following mEmbers present, to-wit: 

Chairman Richards, Emanuel Hires, Roy Bailey, Ronald Wood and Drew Peacock. 

Clerk Willie D. Wise and Deputy Clerk Gail O'Bryan were present and acting. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Richards for the purpose of budget review of the proposed 

budget for Fiscal Year 1986-87. 

The Board discussed proposed budgets for the Fiscal Year 1986-87 with Vonnie Duke, Tax Collector, Sheriff 

William G. Smith and Clerk Wise. 

The Board tentatively agreed to fund elected officials' budgets at last years adopted budget plus a 7% 

increase of salaries. 

AT'IEST: 

WilLIE D. WISE 
Clerk 

adjourn. 
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Chairman 


